
American Mi-Ki Club Minutes 
 

AMC Board Meeting – via phone conference 

March 27, 2018 

Meeting was called to order at 5:14 pm PST.  

Members in attendance were: 

Barbara Teichner, Sue Versmesse, Barbara Briggs, Geri Wojeck, Pam Hanes,  
Pat Neuman, Cheri Harmon-Klein, Tamara Beebe, Bonnie Thomson   

Minutes from February 6, 2018 approved.  

Recording Secretary report – none 
President Report – none 
Corresponding Secretary – none 
Treasurer Report – none 
Committee Reports:  EXPO Committee had a wonderful time with a huge response to the 
attendees.   

 

Unfinished Business:  
 
There was a continued discussion regarding varieties vs types.   
 
New Business: 
 
The board discussed the idea of having an AMC Specialty.  Several states and venues were 
discussed that have events scheduled.    The idea of having our specialty near an AKC event was 
also discussed.  Outside vs Indoor venues were discussed. Various board members were 
assigned the task of talking to venues. 
 
Facebook AMC page -  The board discussed creating another AMC page that is only for posting 
AMC puppies for sale.   
 
There was a discussion regarding educating breeder members regarding brokerage fees and 
puppy brokers.  A letter will be written and dispersed to the AMC membership.   
 
Meeting ended at 6:12 PST 
 
Submitted by Bonnie Thomson 


